
 

 

TOWN OF CROMWELL 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF REFERENDUM 

 

 Notice is hereby given to the Electors and those qualified to vote in the Town of 

Cromwell, pursuant to section 7-6 of the Connecticut General Statutes, that a Referendum will be 

held on Tuesday, May 1, 2018, at the Cromwell High School, Donald Harris Drive, Cromwell, 

Connecticut, between the hours of 12:00 Noon and 8:00 P.M., for the purpose of voting on the 

following questions: 

 QUESTION #1 

  "Shall the General Government Budget of 

  $16,325,307 for the Town of Cromwell for 

  Fiscal Year 2018-2019, as proposed by the 

  Cromwell Board of Finance be adopted?" 

 QUESTION #2 

  "Shall the Board of Education Budget of 

  $29,724,214 for the Town of Cromwell for 

  Fiscal Year 2018-2019, as proposed by the 

  Cromwell Board of Finance be adopted?" 

 QUESTION #3 

  "Shall the Debt Service Budget of 

  $3,687,300 for the Town of Cromwell for 

  Fiscal Year 2018-2019, as proposed by the 

  Cromwell Board of Finance be adopted?" 

 

 A YES VOTE will be in favor, and a NO VOTE will be against the Questions.  

Tabulators will be used. 

 

 Absentee Ballots are available at the Town Clerk's Office, 41 West Street, Cromwell, 

Connecticut, and may be picked up there.  Absentee Ballots can not be mailed due to the short 

period of time. 

 

 Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 12th day of April 2018. 

 

 

       Enzo Faienza, Mayor 

        


